"Opening a New World from the Classroom" Project in Hiroshima, Japan Questionnaire for Participating Schools

School Details

1 . School Details
(1) School Name (2) School Phone Number (incl. country code)
2 . Contact Person
(1) Name (2) Position (3) Email
3 . Number of Students and Number of Classes in Each Grade
Grade 7 (students / classes) Grade 8 (students / classes)
Grade 9 (students / classes)

Preparation for Online Joint English Class

4 . Possible Month for Collaborative Lesson			
2024 □May □June □July □August □September □October □November □December 2025 □January □February			
5 . Available Communication Methods with the Hiroshima's Counterpart			
$\Box { m Email} \Box { m Google \ Classroom} \Box { m Microsoft \ Teams} \Box { m Phone} \Box { m Online \ Web \ Meeting}$			
□Other Application (Please specify)			
6 . Collaborative Activities with the Hiroshima's Counterpart (*Optional)			
Please describe possible collaborative activities.			

Other

7 . Online Meeting Dates		
For the preparation of online joint English class, two online meetings will be scheduled in March (or		
April) and in May.		
Each meeting will take about an hour. Please check all available dates and time.		
	Aim	
Meeting	To understand the details of the project as well as fostering mutual understanding among	
in March / participants.		
April	Participants	
	Delegates of Participating Schools, Staff of Hiroshima Prefectural Board of Education	

	Hiroshima Prefectural Board of Education
	Available Dates and Time
Meeting In May	Aim
	To foster mutual understanding among participants and prepare for online joint English class.
	Participants Principals and Delegates of Participating Schools, Staff of Hiroshima Prefectural Board of Education
	Available Dates and Time

■How to Reply

Access the web page below.

Questionnaire for Participating Schools (Google Forms) URL: https://forms.gle/sWxhWbTUSjbiZs1R7

*The office will carefully manage any personal information submitted, and will use such information only within the objectives of this project.

■Response Deadline

Please reply to this form no later than March 15th (Fri), 2024

■Contact:

For more information, please contact,

Hiroshima Prefectural Board of Education

Telephone: +81-82-513-4977 Email: gimushidou@pref.hiroshima.lg.jp